
FORT BEND COUNTY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Commissioners Court of Fort Bend County, Texas, will conduct a 
public hearing to receive comments from the public regarding the amendment of the Order dated 
January 22, 2002 prohibiting solid waste disposal in Fort Bend County, Texas to decrease and 
reconfigure the area currently designated as Area Seven in Section III of the January 22, 2002 
Order, so that the new area covers a slightly smaller area of 332.989 acres of land ownded by 
Sprint Fort Bend County Landfill, L.P.   
 
The hearing will take place at its regular meeting on December 11, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. at the Fort 
Bend County Commissioners Court, 2nd Floor, Fort Bend County Courthouse, 401 Jackson 
Street, Richmond, Texas.  All interested persons are invited to attend this meeting and offer any 
public comments on the question of the reconfiguration of the designated solid waste disposal 
area.  All comments will be considered by the Commissioners Court. 
 
Following the public hearing the Commissioners Court is scheduled to deliberate the proposed 
Amended Order Prohibiting Solid Waste Disposal in Fort Bend County.  The court will decide 
whether to approve the amendment of the proposed order after deliberation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


